
LITTLE BUDWORTH W.I. SEPTEMBER NEWS 

 

A change to our usual monthly meeting took place in September.  Several members and 

friends travelled by train from Winsford station to see Cilla at the Empire Theatre in 

Liverpool.  It was a very entertaining show and the songs brought back many memories from 

when we first heard them way back when. 

Next month the Forest Group will be meeting on the 9
th

 October at Tarporley Community 

Centre to celebrate its 70
th
 Birthday with a meal and entertainment being provided by the 

Vale Royal Singers. Tickets are £10.00 and are available from Barbara Read. 

Our next meeting will be on Wednesday 11
th

 October at 7.30pm when Rosemary Gilbert will 

be showing us the art of Sugar Paste Decoration. So come along and gets some tips on how to 

decorate your cakes. 

Advanced notice for the AGM on Wednesday 8
th
 November. After the business part of the 

evening is concluded Jan Hayes is coming along to say a few words about Tarporley War 

Memorial Hospital and will be bringing Christmas cards and accessories to sell to raise 

money to support the work of this much needed local hospital. 

As always, visitors are most welcome.   

 

 

  


